


We have 3 buildings at Abbey Hill Academy. One of 
the buildings was built especially for students with 

Autism. This is called The Walker Building



The Principal of Abbey Hill Academy is
James Newman 

Sarah O’Donnell is the Lead of the 
Walker Building and she is helped by James 

Stainsby 



Angie and Jane work on Reception. They are 
usually the first people you will see when you 

come in on a morning. 



There is a noticeboard in Reception 
with photographs of all the staff who 

work in the Walker Building



Sarah is in charge of the staff and students at 
the Walker Building but there are lots of other 

staff who work in this building



There is a board in reception to tell 
you which staff are in and which staff 

are out.



There are also lots of maps around the 
building to help you find your way 

around.



The Hall is in the centre of the Walker 
Building. You will eat your lunch here. 
There is a noticeboard with pictures to 

help you choose your lunch



In each of the classrooms, there are 
lots of signs and symbols to help keep 

you on task and help you if you get 
stuck with something.



The Sensory room is used by any student who needs 
a sensory break in their day. There are lots of things 

to rock, swing or bounce on



Students in the Walker building have 
their own playground for breaks and 

lunchtimes



Some of your lessons may be in the  
main Stephenson Building. You will 

walk over to them with your SNA and 
classmates until you feel confident 

enough to do it on your own.



Why don’t you come and see all this 
for yourself? 

There are lots of people waiting to 
meet you!
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